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MADISON, Wis. — Ahead of Vice President Kamala Harris’ visit to La Crosse today to highlight
the stakes for reproductive freedom this November, Democratic Party of
Wisconsin Chair Ben Wikler
released the following statement:

      

“Vice President Harris has been at the forefront of the fight to defend  Americans’ fundamental
reproductive freedoms, advancing reproductive  justice, and ensuring that every person has the
freedom to control their  own body and future. While Donald Trump and MAGA Republicans are
 hellbent on eliminating reproductive freedom and passing a nationwide  abortion ban,
Wisconsinites can trust that President Biden and Vice  President Harris will do everything in
their power to restore the  protections of Roe v. Wade as the law of the land. Wisconsin 
Democrats are forever grateful for Vice President Harris’ leadership,  and we’re thrilled to once
again welcome the Vice President back to our  state.”
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